
The safety and wellbeing of our guests is a top priority for The Vail Racquet Club Mountain 
Resort. We continue to monitor the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation closely.   

Below are the current policies in response to the current situation. These policies can change at 
any time without notice.  

 

For all questions and changes, please email us at sales@vrcmr.com.   

Waiving Change Fees 

For a limited time, the VRCMR will be waiving the normal change fee to allow guest to make 
worry-free plans: 

New & existing reservations for travel dates now through May 31, 2021: 

All new and existing reservations can be changed at no charge if made 7 days prior to arrival. 
Your new arrival date will be honored for dates prior to May 1, 2021. Once within the 7 day 
period the stay will be nonrefundable.  

These policies for new reservations only apply to stays booked through our website.  
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